
Biden extends the law supporting
the blockade
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Washington, September 8 (RHC)--U.S. President Joe Biden signed on Tuesday the extension, for another
year, of the Trading with the Enemy Act, one of the White House statutes that sustains the economic,
commercial, and financial blockade against Cuba.

The Presidential Determination memorandum for the Secretaries of State and Treasury,  published on the
White House website, states that "the continuation of the exercise of these authorities concerning Cuba for
one year is in the national interest of the United States" and sets September 14, 2022, as the date for a new
review.

The repeated prolongation of the blockade ignores the rejection by the absolute majority of the world
community, expressed annually at the U.N., of a genocidal policy which, in the context of COVID-19, the
U.S. government opportunistically intensified in an obstinate attempt to surrender the Cuban people to
hunger, disease, and misery.

Cuba's most recent report in that instance states that the accumulated damages amount to 147,853.3
million dollars and shows how, between April and December 2020 alone, the blockade caused losses in the



order of 3,586.9 million dollars.

 

 

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/269480-biden-extends-the-law-supporting-the-
blockade
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